
Comment from John Tramburg 

This is something that needs to be done and I fully endorse the action to request comments and 

feedback from motorcyclists in Florida. Motorcyclists will be able to provide firsthand 

experiences regarding whether or not they are seen and/or given the respect as a lawful road user. 
 


